
Date: September 16th, 2021
To: LPSD School Board Members
From: Tim Welch
Re: District Student Government Report

I wanted to take time and just briefly go over the District Student Government
Report:

● I was asked by Superintendent Luke to take on these duties for the year.

● We currently do not have an elected District Student Government Board for
this school year.

● I have emailed staff and Principals for those eligible 9th-12th grade students
who want to run for the District Board to get those names to be by Friday,
9/17/2021, at the end of the day.

● My hope is to hold a Zoom Election meeting on Monday, 9/20/2021 from
3-3:30 for election speeches and a Google Form vote following the
speeches. (If we have enough students from the South and North wanting to
run. Board consists of 3 students from the South, 3 students from North and
then 1 at-large member from either end of the District)

● October Alaska Association of Student Government, AASG, Conference
will be virtual on 10/25-10/26 during school hours. This Conference will be
hosted by Palmer High School


